
How will I be informed about my child’s progress? 

There are parents/carers evenings for all students, and reports on key assessments are sent 
home to parents/carers termly. We also have three personal development days where the 
students track and monitor their own progress. These meetings provide regular opportunities to 
discuss concerns and celebrate progress. The Academy celebrates our students’ successes with 
our postcard reward system which enables parents and carers to see the areas their daughter(s) 
are achieving highly in. 

 Parents/carers are able to make other appointments with specific staff upon request 
 Regular communication between the Academy and home will ensure that concerns are 

promptly acted upon 
 Parents/Carers may also be invited to celebrate their child’s success at our end of year 

Awards Ceremonies 
 Students with an Education Health Care Plan or Statements of Special Educational Need 

will have a formal annual review of their plan. This meeting will include the child (if 
appropriate), parents/carers and any other professionals working with the child 

 Students who have a Special Educational Need at Action Plus (A+) level will also have a 
yearly review. This meeting mirrors the EHC meeting to enable parents and students to be 
actively involved in the education 

 Individual Education Plans are reviewed with the student termly. This enables the Academy 
to be actively involved student voice in our SEN provision and ensure that students have a 
say in their own educational careers 

 


